ALBINA MINISTERIAL ALLIANCE COALITION
FOR JUSTICE AND POLICE REFORM TO HOST

COMMUNITY FORUM ON
POLICE ASSOCIATION CONTRACT

Monday, August 26, 2019
6:00-8:00 PM
Maranatha Church ° 4222 NE 12th at Skidmore

° Why is it so difficult to fire officers?

® Why aren’t officers drug tested
after deadly force mcidents?

° Why doesn't Portland's civilian oversight body

have the ability to investigate use of deadly force
or to compel officer testimony”

We want to hear from the community about what you want to see
included in the Collective Bargaining Agreement between the Portland
Police Association (PPA) and the City. We will pass your ideas on to

City Council. The PPA contract expires on June 30, 2020 and the City is
expected to begin negotiations early this fall.

For more information
see albinaministerialcoalition.org or call 503-288-7242

Cosponsors include Portland Jobs with Justice, Portland Copwatch, Portland Forward,
Portland Metro People's Coalition, As the Spirit Moves Us and NAACP Portland Branch




